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Open letter 
 
 
President Erdoğan, 

 

As doctors we are deeply distressed about the escalation of the humanitarian crisis on the border 

between Turkey and Greece. We call upon all authorities involved to safeguard the human rights of 

every person present in the border region. To achieve this, it is also necessary to act against the 

publication of false information and the instrumentalisation of migrants in political negotiations.  

 

We urge all parties to respect international human rights law and work towards an urgent resolution 

of the situation.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr Frank Ulrich Montgomery                                Dr Miguel R. Jorge 

CPME President                                  WMA President 

 

 

 

The Standing Committee of European Doctors (CPME) represents national medical associations across 

Europe. We are committed to contributing the medical profession’s point of view to EU institutions 

and European policy-making through pro-active cooperation on a wide range of health and 

healthcare related issues. 

The World Medical Association (WMA) is the global federation of National Medical Associations 

representing the millions of physicians worldwide. Acting on behalf of patients and physicians, the 

WMA endeavors to achieve the highest possible standards of medical care, ethics, education and 

health-related human rights for all people.       

 


